
 

 
 
 
Dear John Smith, 
 
Scouting provides experiences that help prepare youth for their future - and ours.  
 
Helping youth is key to building a more conscientious, responsible, and productive society.   Thank you 
for choosing Scouting for your family!  
 
At the next Pack meeting on Monday, February 4th, we are going to ask you to financially support 
Scouting through a monthly sustaining gift. For $21 per month, you make it possible to fund 
camperships, facilities, leadership training, and much more for your scout and the local Scouting 
community.    
 
Our family strongly supports youth leadership development and we make Scouting one of our top 
charitable donations.  Please join us in making your gift today.  For your convenience, you may make 
your gift online by following the link below.   
Click Here to DONATE! 
 
Because of your donation, your youth and their friends will: 
·         Gain self-confidence and perseverance. 
·         Be involved in a group and work with many personalities. 
·         Learn good values, how to make good life choices. 
·         Set and reach goals and Be Prepared. For Life.   
·         Have FUN and make friends for life!   
 
Thank you for being a Friend of Scouting! 
 
If you have already made a contribution, please disregard this email and thank YOU for your generosity! 
 
Yours in Scouting, 
Rika Young 
Northwest District 
2018 Family Friends of Scouting Chair 
Email: email@example.com, Phone: 501-867-5309 
 
P.S. Your gift last year was $252, which is equal to $21 per month 
 
 
Giving link: https://tinyurl.com/NSCBoyScoutsGive 
 

https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/NorthernStarCouncil/donatenow.html
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